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SCHOOL BELL SYSTEM AND EMERGENCY DRILLS 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please be aware that we will be conducting testing of the school bell system and microphone over the 
next few weeks. This may occur during school hours, after school hours as well as of a weekend, 
please do not be alarmed.  
 
Schools are required to conduct regular fire, lockdown and emergency drills during the school year.  
 
We will be conducting a fire drill and a lockdown during Term 1. 
Our aim is for each student to understand and be aware of the importance of this drill and not be afraid 
when the fire alarm is sounded. By practicing they will know what to do and how to do it 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact the school on 6949 1208. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Wainwright 
Principal 
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